
 
HEAVY VEHICLE OPERATIONS 
 

UPDATE
Our reference:  D12#56304 HVO 14-2012 
 

 
Extension of the  

2011/12 Harvest Mass Management Scheme  
from 29 February to 31 March 2012 

 
The Harvest Mass Management Scheme announced in HVO Update 53-2011 has been extended 
to 31 March 2012, to accommodate the ongoing harvest.   
 
The conditions of the Scheme are unchanged.  
  
 
Contact 
 
For further details, please phone Heavy Vehicle Operations on 9311 8450.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pascal Felix 
Acting Director Heavy Vehicle Operations 
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